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7th November 2018 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
We are excited to be able to give the whole school the opportunity to experience the Pantomime 
Robin Hood performed at the Cresset in Peterborough on Tuesday 11th December 2018.   
 
This will be an exciting experience for all of the children to see this well-known tale retold in such an 
enjoyable way.  It would be fantastic if all pupils could attend!   
 
The children will attend a morning showing of the pantomime with other schools from across the 
area.  This visit will take place during the school day and children will return to school in time for 
lunch.  Correct school uniform must be worn.  No additional spending money is required. 

The cost of the ticket, including the coach and an ice cream, is £13.50 per child which I’m sure you 
will agree is good value for money.  Payment should be made through Sims Agora.  If you do not 
wish for your child to have an ice cream during the show please inform the school office 
directly.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Michelle Norbury  
Headteacher 

 

 

 
 
 
 


